Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Historical Resources
Florida Main Street Application Open

Bureau of Historic Preservation of the Florida Department of State announced the availability of forms for application for designation as a 2019 Florida Main Street community. A maximum of three communities will receive Florida Main Street designation in 2019. Complete applications must be delivered to floridamainstreet@dos.myflorida.com no later than 5:00 p.m. ET on Tuesday, October 15, 2019. Additionally, a separate package containing the original application plus eight copies must be delivered to the Florida Main Street Program, R.A. Gray Building, 4th Floor, 500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0250 and postmarked by on or before 12:00 midnight Tuesday, October 15, 2019. Applications are available by contacting either Katherine Beck, Florida Main Street Program Coordinator, at (850)245-6345 or via e-mail at Katherine.Beck@dos.myflorida.com or Laura Cicone, Florida Main Street Program Assistant, at (850)245-6346 or via e-mail at Laura.Cicone@dos.myflorida.com.
